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The state is taking steps to warn parents, guardians, and young adults about the growing trend of child-identity theft. Visit the link
below to see what you can do to safeguard your child:
http://www.dos.ny.gov/consumerprotection/identity_theft/protect_yourself_from_identity_theft/child_identity_theft.html
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